
OSCE Chairperson Dačić condemns recent attacks in Turkey
Friday, 11 September 2015.

The OSCE Chairperson-in-Office, Serbia's Foreign Minister Ivica Dačić, sharply condemned the
recent spate of terrorist attacks which caused dozens of casualties among Turkish security
personnel, and extended his condolences to the families of the victims.
  
"We hope tensions will de-escalate soon," said Dačić. "Countering terrorism requires everyone
to mobilize. No state can counter it alone, and the OSCE will continue its efforts to foster
co-operation at all levels."
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